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During Winter Weather Storm Uri, several District Facilities 
sustained damages. The District has been proactive in filing 
with Insurance and FEMA to help offset the cost of the 
repairs to those Facilities. 

The Board of Directors knows that many of our neighbors are 
going through the same process right now and wanted to 
make sure you had as much information as possible to help 
during the repair process.

Federal Assistance 

If your home sustained damages from the 
Winter Weather Event and your insurance 
did not cover them at 100% or you do not 
have insurance, you may be eligible for 
federal assistance. The fastest and easiest 
way to apply is by visiting 
www.disasterassistance.gov.      
If it is not possible for you to register 
online, you can call 1-800-621-3362.      
The Deadline to apply is April 20, 2021 

Debris removal Assistance 

Frontier Waste Solutions has Roll Off 
Dumpsters available for rental to any 
residents that sustained damages to their 
home from the winter storm. For prices 
and scheduling contact Frontier Waste at 
936-258-9035. A representative will be 
able be to assist you.

County Assistance 

The Houston Harris County Winter Storm 
Relief Fund announced March 11, 2021 
that they will be investing $6.3 million 
dollars in area nonprofits who are able to 
assist families and individuals who live in 
Harris County with repairs and financial 
needs. 

 If you need home repair assistance logon 
and fill out a repair application at: 
www.connectivetx,org/winterstormrepair 

If you or any one you know is needing 
financial assistance you can contact the 
Texas/United Way by calling the help line 
by dialing 211 
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